
May 4,2005 

National Credit Union Administration 
Am:  Mary Rupp, Secretary of the Board 
1775 Duke Skeet 
Ala~mctria, VA 223 14-3428 

Dear Ms. Rupp: 

I am writing in regards to the chmges you We proposed on &e Consbudon and 
Development lending regulation. T have boca employed with Central Minnesota Federal 
Credit Union for 4 yews and have seen the wwth that we have cxpienced. I believe 
that the proposed changes will have a negative impact to our m e m b  or potential 
members as well as the credit union. Please mmider your decision. 

Sharon Meumm 


